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Traffic Crash Investigation – Jefferson County SO Marked Unit 
Involved  

 
  
Golden, Colo. — Date March 10, 2017 —  At 2:54 p.m., Golden Police responded on a traffic crash in the 
intersection of US Highway 6, Highway 58 and Highway 93.  A marked Jefferson County SO patrol vehicle and 
two other vehicles were involved.   
 
The Jefferson County SO deputy and a trooper from the Colorado State Patrol were responding with lights and 
sirens activated to an injury traffic accident in Golden Gate Canyon.  The two marked patrol cars were 
westbound on Highway 6 going through the intersection to northbound Highway 93.  Another vehicle, a Dodge 
Durango, was westbound on Highway 58 going through the intersection to westbound US Highway 6.  The 
Dodge Durango collided with the right rear quarter panel of the Jefferson County SO patrol car, causing the 
patrol car to spin and hit a third car stopped at the intersection. 
 
The Jefferson County SO deputy was up and walking around, but was transported to an area hospital as a 
precaution.  No one else was injured. 
 
Golden Police Department’s Traffic Crash Team is conducting the investigation, which is currently still active. 
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